
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 February 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday, 9 February 2018 we will be taking the students to Top Golf and 
McDonalds as their end of term reward trip. We are hoping this will give them 
the chance to improve their social skills and learn a new sport whilst, having 
some fun. 
 
This trip will encourage them to behave and be responsible in public. We ask 
that you provide a voluntary contribution to help them enjoy their day. The 
cost will be £4.50 for two games of Top Golf.  
 
Please could you either provide a packed lunch, or, if your son has chosen 
McDonalds for lunch, send in some money to cover the cost of a meal and a 
drink; we advise approximately £3.50 - £4.00. 
 
We are looking forward to an enjoyable time with the students. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Jerell Gumbs 
Kingsmith Class Teacher 

 
 
 


